

July 7, 2020

Mr. Ken Buckland Town of Wareham Planning Board 48 Marion Road Wareham, MA 02571

Re:

Special Permit Minor Modification

The Bay Pointe Club - Residential Development

Dear Mr. Buckland:

Bay Pointe, LLC requests a minor modification of the Special Permit dated August 14, 2017 for the Bay Pointe Club Mixed Use Development. We are requesting relief from the setback requirement for the duplex located at 1 and 3 Jetty Court. The setback relief is from a paper culde-sac of Cahoon Road that did not ever get constructed. This cul-de-sac is highly unlikely to ever get built since the existing Bay Pointe Drive connects to Cahoon Road thus not ever creating a dead end roadway. A copy of the proposed site plan is attached for your review.

Thank you for your assistance, and please feel free to call me at (508) 728-9208 with any questions that you may have.

Sincerely.

Christopher M. Reynolds, PE

Executive Vice President









